

WORKSHEET 13/9/2021

REVIEW

I. Choose the odd one out

- | | | | |
|---------------------|------------------|---------------------|-----------------|
| 1. A. look | B. wings | C. feathers | D. scales |
| 2. A. piano | B. trombone | C. instruments | D. flute |
| 3. A. well | B. badly | C. quickly | D. carefully |
| 4. A. <u>be</u> ans | B. <u>cle</u> an | C. <u>fe</u> athers | D. <u>he</u> at |
| 5. A. <u>to</u> wn | B. <u>slo</u> w | C. <u>sno</u> w | D. <u>blo</u> w |

II. Choose the mistakes

1. Katy Perry is a famous singer. She sings beautiful.

A B C

2. What did you used to do? – I used to drink milk.

A B C

3. My mother is the most beautifully in my family.

A B C

4. They will are teachers in the future.

A B C

5. Pegasus look like a horse, but it's got big wings.

A B C

III. Circle the best answer

1. The tiger is than the deer.

A. fast B. fastly C. fastter D. faster

2. My mother used a kite in the summer.

A. fly B. to flying C. flew D. to fly

3. I'll be an and I'll travel to the moon.

A. telescope B. star C. astronaut D. rocket

4. The bedroom I sleep is pink.

A. which B. where C. who D. what

5. You must speak when you are in the library.

A. quietly B. quiet C. loud D. loudly

6. What will your son when he up?

A. be / grow B. be / grows C. is / grows D. be / growing

7. My grandfather will the garage tomorrow morning.

A. painting B. paints C. paint D. painted

8. Whose violin is this? – It's

A. he B. hers C. their D. my

IV. Read the text and answer the questions

James travels to London every day. Yesterday, he was driving his car when he saw a dog in the middle of the road. The dog was watching the car when it appeared. James stopped and got out of his car carefully. While he was getting out, the dog ran away from him. James went back to the car and opened the front door. He was getting in the car when the dog returned and sat down in the middle of the road. James started the engine but the dog didn't move. James jumped out of the car and shouted at the dog. The dog barked at him and started to run. It leaded him to two girls who were lying on the grass. James was shocked and phoned the hospital. After 15 minutes, the ambulance came and took the girls to the hospital. James took the dog and followed them. The girls were so lucky to have an intelligent dog.

1. Where does James travel every day?

- A. Every day, he travels to Paris.
- B. Every day, he travels to Tokyo.
- C. Every day, he travels to London.

2. What was the dog doing when the car appeared?

- A. It was running to the car.
- B. It was watching the car.
- C. It was barking.

3. What was James doing when the dog returned and sat down in the middle of the road?

- A. He was getting in the car.
- B. He was getting out of the car.
- C. He was shouting at the dog.

4. What did the dog lead James to?

- A. The dog leaded James to one girl who was lying on the grass.
- B. The dog leaded James to two girls who were lying on the beach.
- C. The dog leaded James to two girls who were lying on the grass.

3. Did the girls have a stupid dog?

- A. Yes, they did.
- B. No, they didn't.
- C. No, they don't.

V. Choose the correct sentences

1. A. What do your ant look like? - She has got curly hair.
B. What does your ant look like? - She has got curly hair.
C. What does your ant look like? - She have got curly hair.
2. A. The giraffe is taller than the dog.
B. The dog is taller than the giraffe.
C. The giraffe is tallest than the dog.
3. A. How does he ride a bike? - He rides a bike very fastly.
B. How does he ride a bike? - He ride a bike very fast.
C. How does he ride a bike? - He rides a bike very fast.
4. A. Will she be a doctor in the future? - Yes, she will.
B. Will she is a doctor in the future? - Yes, she will.
C. Will she be a doctor in the future? - No, he won't.
5. A. It's raining outside. You shouldn't bring an umbrella.
B. It's raining outside. You should bring a umbrella.
C. It's raining outside. You should bring an umbrella.

VI. Read and choose the correct words

1. The house **which** / **where** I live is on Me Tri Street.
2. At school, students must **wear** / **wearing** uniforms.
3. The boy **who** / **which** is doing homework in the classroom is my best friend.
4. He had an accident because he drove his car **careless** / **carelessly** .
5. I'm looking for the pencil case **which** / **where** is blue and white.

- THE END -